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Diesel Refund Audits by SARS - Helpdesk for Grain SA Members 

The South African Revenue Services ("SARS") large scale diesel refund audit process is still on-going. Grain SA has decided 
to establish a helpdesk to assist our members with advice on how to respond to letters of demand they may receive from 
SARS following an audit. The helpdesk, which is manned by attorneys appointed by Grain SA, will answer your questions with 
regards to the correct procedures that have to be followed and clarify any uncertainties. Your Grain SA Membership number 
will be required to qualify for this service. Please contact Soné Becker at MALAN SCHOLES Attorneys or Corné Louw at Grain 
SA for more information in this regard.  
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